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This FAQ was made for the NES FAQ Completion Project. You could contribute to   
this yourself! Just check out Devin Morgan's web site about it:                 
http://faqs.retronintendo.com                                                   
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*Please Note that this whole FAQ is designed for easy access. What does that  
mean? It means you can easily access whatever section you are looking for.  
Simply press ctrl+f and a search box will pop up. Search for either the section  
name or the password on the right of the table of contents. For example, to  
find the Strategies section, either search "Strategies" or "TO4" and hit enter  
and you will be brought straight to your section. 
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Tsuppari Oozumou is a sumo wrestling game, one of the very few, in fact, only  
one I have ever played. If you're a big fan of sumo wrestling, this game is for  
you. If not, I still recommend trying this game out since it is actually a  
pretty fun game. Since I know nothing about sumo wrestling and I never even  
tried to FAQ a wrestling game, please bare with me as you use this FAQ.  
                                                                                
Also, please note that this FAQ was written for the NES FAQ Completion Project.  
The goal of this project is to give every single game of the NES, the greatest  
console made, a full circle FAQ. If you love the NES too, check out the site  
for the Project posted below. Whether you can submit only one FAQ or 20, your  
time is greatly appreciated. 
                                                                                
http://faqs.retronintendo.com                                                   
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Main Menu:



                                                                                
Start  - Select Option 
Select - Cycle Through Options 
                                                                                
Before engaging in the fight: 
                                                                                
A or B - Charge/Engage Your Opponent 
                                                                                
While engaged in the fight: 
                                                                                
Forward+A  - Push Opponent Forwards 
Backward+B - Throw Opponent Backwards 
Forward+B  - Jump Opponent Forwards 
                                                                                
*Please Note that when I say forward or backwards, it's from your wrestler's  
perspective. So if you're on the left and your opponent is to the right of him,  
forward will be to the right. 
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Unless you have an ability to read Japanese, you won't be able to read the main  
menu. However, it is very simple to still figure this Main Menu out. So you  
don't have to waste time trying to find out what all of the options mean, I  
will write about them in this section. 
                                                                                
First Option 
   The first option in the main menu is a single player mode. I can't read 
   Japanese so I'm not sure what the story line is, but I'm sure it's to be 
   the best sumo wrestler in the world. This is the only mode where you can 
   wrestle with the computer. 
                                                                                
Second Option 
   The second option in the main menu is a password screen. I'm not going to  
   list passwords here since I have no knowledge of the Japanese language and 
   don't even know how to type them. If you are using an emulator and want to 
   use passwords instead of save states, just take a screen shot and save it. 
                                                                                
Third Option 
   The third option in the main menu is a multiplayer option. I find it hard to 
   believe that you can find anybody that would want to play this game with you 
   unless you and your friends are Japanese or huge sumo wrestling fans. I do, 
   however, suggest you still play this to master the controls and moves. 
                                                                                
That's about it to the game modes. Like I stated above, try the multiplayer  
mode out to master all of the controls and moves so you can do your best in the  
single player mode.  
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
ｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯ 
4. - Strategies                                                             TO4 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
ｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯｯ 
As I stated in an above section, I highly recommend starting in the two player  
mode just to get a feel for the controls. You don't want to go in there with no  
idea how to do any moves. For a list of the moves, check out section 2, the  
controls/moves list (TO2). The two player mode is the third and final option on  
the main menu. 
                                                                                
Once you are ready to start playing the game, select the single player option  



at the top of the main menu and input your name. You can only use four Japanese  
characters. Unless you can read Japanese, just put in random characters just to  
get through this part. Afterwards, you will enter the sumo ring against the  
computer for the first time. 
                                                                                
The main goal is to push your opponent out of the ring. However, if their  
energy hits zero you can throw them straight up and watch them smash into the  
ground where they will lose. The normal and much easier way to win a round is  
to push them, or even throw them, outside of the ring and off the platform into  
the crowd.
                                                                                
Pay attention to the way your opponent grabs you. You have to counter his  
attacks. If he grabs your thong, try to keep pushing him by pressing forward  
and A. You have to keep hitting A as fast as you can. If he tries to push you,  
try to throw him backwards by holding backwards and repeatedly hitting B. As  
you progress, your opponents will get stronger so you have to be quicker and  
press your attacks faster. That's basically all their is to this simple game,  
enjoy. 
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This FAQ/Walkthrough is copyrighted ｩ 2008 to Frank Grochowski. International   
Copyright laws protect this FAQ/Walkthrough. You cannot sell this               
FAQ/Walkthrough for a profit of any kind. You cannot reproduce this             
FAQ/Walkthrough in any way with out my written consent. You are however allowed 
to download this FAQ/Walkthrough for personal use. You can also post it on your 
web site as long as you give me full credit, don't change it in any way, and it 
is free. The latest version will always be found at:                            
                                                                                
http://www.GameFAQs.com                                                         
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